
Military Road South  
and South 152nd Street 
I M P R O V E M E N T S  P R O J E C T
PROJECT OVERVIEW
To provide safer pedestrian access to local businesses 
and adjacent roadways, the City of SeaTac is currently 
designing improvements along Military Road South 
and South 152nd Street, including:

Join us!
We’re hosting an open house to share  

information about roadway 
improvements coming to  

Military Road South and South 152nd. 

Wednesday, November 28, 2018  |  6:00 to 7:30 PM 
SeaTac Community Center Banquet Hall

13735 24th Avenue South, SeaTac, WA 98168

ՔՔ Bike lanes 
ՔՔ New pavement 
ՔՔ Lighting
ՔՔ Sidewalks
ՔՔ Planter strips 
ՔՔ Utility upgrades

ՔՔ New traffic signal at  
Military Road South and 
South 152nd Street

ՔՔ Mid-block crossing with a 
flashing crosswalk sign along 
Military Road South

PROJECT SCHEDULE
Construction is currently projected to begin by 
summer of 2019 and will last up to 12 months.

ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS 

SR 99 / TUKWILA INTERNATIONAL BOULEVARD
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New Curb Ramps
Bike Lane
Sidewalk
Planting Strips

Military Road Closure

New Traffic Signal

New Flashing Crosswalk
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TYPICAL ROADWAY CROSS SECTION 

8' Sidewalk 3.5' Planter 5' Bike Lane 12' Lane 12' Lane 5' Bike Lane 3.5' Planter 8' Sidewalk
1.5' Curb and Gutter 1.5' Curb and Gutter

Project Contact: For more information, please contact Kamal Mahmoud, Project Manager, at kmahmoud@seatacwa.gov.


